
 

June 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

Kind Hearts is a Manawatu based trust promoting kindness in our region. Kind Hearts in Schools is one of 

their initiatives. It provides resources for teachers and schools to assist with the creation of a kindness 

culture.  
 

Your child has been selected to attend this year’s Kind Hearts in Schools Regional Event at Awapuni 

Function Centre, Palmerston North, held on August 6th / 7th. 
 

Your child will be travelling with their school group to the event and will be directly under their teacher’s 

supervision. 
 

The Kind Hearts Trust will be taking photos / videos on the day. We require permission to use photographs 

and video material of any person participating in the event for promotional and educational purposes and 

on our social media sites and in other public media.  
 

We would be grateful if you could sign the attached form and return it to your school. We will not publish 

images or videos unless the consent form has been signed by you and returned to the teacher in charge.  
 

If you would like further details about the Kind Hearts in Schools Regional Event, please talk to your school 

principal or your child’s teacher.  

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

Childs Name: 

 

I am the legal parent/guardian of the child named above and I give permission for him / her to be 

photographed and videoed while at the Kind Hearts Regional Event for the following uses:  

 

a) Promotional purposes, including social media, our website, and print media, 

b) Educational purposes, including use in Schools and in Kind Hearts newsletters and 

presentations to schools. 

 

I confirm that I understand the proposed uses for the photographs and videos.   

 

  

 

Signature of parent/guardian:       Date: 

 

Name of parent/guardian: 

 

 

Raewyn Marshall,   

 Kind Hearts Education Facilitator.                          Email    schools@kindheartsmovement.org 


